

## The Chase Home

**Spring Newsletter 2022** 

# Chef "Cooking" Up Ways to Educate Youth



Chef Andre with Youth

Former executive chef and current kitchen manager Andre Owens is cooking up ways to involve and educate youth in the kitchen at The Chase Home, which is home for up to 15 youths at a time.

"I really enjoy working with young people," said Chef Andre. "I try to create a fun atmosphere in the kitchen, which has really allowed the kids to grow their culinary passions. They feel empowered to express themselves and bring their own ideas to life."

Recently, Chef Andre was nominated for WMUR's Hero Among Us. Click this link to see the video.

### Paving The Way Forward

The Chase Home has launched 'Pave the Way Forward,' a campaign that seeks to raise \$55,000 for a new driveway. According to Executive Director Meme Wheeler, the campaign is one of "absolute necessity."

"For several years now, we have made sizable investments to patch the driveway, but that is no longer a sustainable option," she said.

#### Click here to read the full story.



### Looking to Serve?



The Chase Home is guided by two volunteer Boards and Ambassadors, all of whom draw from diverse pools of experience and expertise with many possessing deep ties to the community. Serving in these capacities, individuals from all walks of life help provide strategic guidance, build community relations, raise money, and so much more.

Are you interested in learning more and joining this dynamic fun team? Contact <a href="mailto:mwheeler@chasehome.org">mwheeler@chasehome.org</a>, or <a href="mailto:click this link">click this link</a> to apply online.

### **Dorm Renovations Completed**

Early this spring, we began renovations in several dorm rooms that required substantial improvements. Thanks to a variety of wonderful individual and corporate sponsors, we were able to renovate five rooms.

#### **Before**



#### **After**



